
It is our primary goal to ensure the health, safety, and well-being of all attendees. As 
such, we require all children attending to be physically fit and capable of participating 
in daily sports activity. 

Before attending a course, it is the parents responsibility to ensure that attendees 
are in good health, physically fit and able to participate in the sporting activities 
outlined in our course programme and where an attendee has an ongoing health 
concern, allergy, or other special needs, that we are provided with detailed 
information at the time of booking so that we can take the necessary precautions or 
adjustments. 

Please speak to a member of the ASEL Office via 020 8299 5027 
or courses@alleyns.org.uk before booking if there are any concerns. 
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